
From: Paula Thomson <Paula.Thomson@afei.org.au>  
Sent: Tuesday, 28 July 2020 5:04 PM 
To: Chambers - Hatcher VP <Chambers.Hatcher.VP@fwc.gov.au> 
Cc: AMOD <AMOD@fwc.gov.au> 
Subject: AM2020/13 - Health Sector Awards - Pandemic Leave 
 
Dear Associate, 
 
Re:  AM2020/13 - Health Sector Awards - Pandemic Leave 
 
This submission is pursuant to the Decision issued yesterday, 27 July 2020 and draft determinations 
published in relation to the Aged Care Award, Nurses Award, Health Professionals and Support 
Services Award, and the Direction to provide any submissions in response to those draft 
determinations by 2pm today. 
 
AFEI has not had sufficient time to fully consider the draft determinations prepared by the 
Commission, and the associated 27 July Decision. 
 
AFEI has read the submission of the Australian Chamber of Commerce and Industry (ACCI) filed 
today, and shares the concerns with the draft determinations as raised in their submission. 
 
 
Regards, 
 
 
Paula Thomson | Manager, Workplace Relations 
Australian Federation of Employers and Industries 
Street Address - 99 Bathurst Street Sydney New South Wales 2000 
Postal Address - PO Box A233 Sydney South New South Wales 1235 
Telephone - 02 9264 2000 
Facsimile - 02 9261 1968 
Email -  paula.thomson@afei.org.au 
Internet - www.afei.org.au 
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